Dear Arlington Parents and family,

You are cordially invited to our 2015 Winter Concert on Wednesday, December 16th at 7pm.

We are proud to present about 120 music students presenting their skills in a choral ensembles, concert Band, Beginning Band, Recorder/Orff ensemble.

Please come and celebrate our wonderful musical event at Arlington High school.

I have a few reminders for all students and family.

- 1. The call(December 16th) for kindergarten through 4th grades are 6:30pm. The call for the beginning band, the concert band and the high school choir are 6pm.
- 2. Concert Attire for Kindergarten through 4th grades clean and nicely dressed for the holidays(Jeans, shorts, yoga pants, etc ...are not concert attire). The beginning band, the concert band and the high school choir should wear all black, red top or bottom in solid color, dark color shoes(black, dark brown, navy, dark grey are ok)
- 3. Concert etiquette; All students worked very hard to prepare this wonderful musical event. Please do not take photos with any flash, device noise or walk around during their performances. We will pose for you to take photos after each ensemble performances.
- 4. Bake Sale; Beginning band, concert band, high school choir will bring bake goods(individually packed) to sell \$1 per item to support music program for adding more percussions which will be used for all grade levels and support trips to choral and band festivals. And donations are always welcome!

I want to keep our communication open, my office hours are M-Th. 9-10am. Please call 541-454-2727 or email at sbae@arlington.k12.or.us for an appointment or any questions it may occur.

I am looking forward to sharing our music students learnings and skills.

See you all on Wednesday, December, 16th at 7pm,

SeungJin Bae

Choral/Band Director & Music Teacher

Arlington School District